
From: Jennifer Brody jeco@uw.edu
Subject: Fwd: Record update from chs-nhlbi.org

Date: September 11, 2023 at 21:19
To: Li, Xihao xihaoli@unc.edu, Zilin Li li@hsph.harvard.edu

This paper has been approved by CHS P&P.  Good luck with the submission. -Jen

Begin forwarded message:

From: chsnhlbi@u.washington.edu
Subject: Record update from chs-nhlbi.org
Date: September 11, 2023 at 6:17:09 PM PDT
To: jeco@uw.edu
Reply-To: chsnhlbi@u.washington.edu

Hello, authors.

Congratulations!  Your penultimate draft, Whole Genome association
testing in 333,100 individuals across three Biobanks identifies rare
non-coding single variant and genomic aggregate associations with
height, was approved by the Steering Committee.  Please see the
updated status and details regarding your next steps at the following
link: https://urldefense.com/v3/__https://chs-nhlbi.org/node/9468__;!!K-
Hz7m0Vt54!i4yGlyYLv9Ri2yA7CGTcU_Rloxvu_4_MhbdFh1GU21x1GZBeH2_u5x1VtmoRSVKoOyXFE2LWT7sm03UlMSYcUw$ .

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Best,
Ellen

Ellen Terry
Publications Coordinator
CHS-NHLBI.org
ecterry@uw.edu

NOTES: Please make sure you are logged on to the CHS website before
clicking the above link.  This message was sent to the first author
and all CHS co-authors.
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